
OAKLAND TOGETHER
“Safe for School” HOTLINE

Supported by Beaumont

This telephone screening resource is available to assist parents
pre-screen and identify potential illness in children prior to entering
school. All screenings are conducted by healthcare professionals.

Hotline staff can help answer questions about COVID-19 symptoms,
the need for testing, and what is considered high-risk.

	 COST: 	No cost for parents/guardians of
		  Oakland County school-aged children

	 WHEN:	 5:00 AM – 8:00 AM
		  Monday through Friday,
		  October 12 - December 30, 2020

	 CALL:	 248-551-4242


